
Answer to Question E20
(FAA Notification)

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.14 (a-b) of the Regulations, FAA notification is not required because 
the antenna structure will be located on an offshore oil platform in an area with higher structures 
or the antenna structure will be less than 6.1m in height.

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Form 312 - Schedule B


